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In Spring of 1972 Honeywell Project moved its offices from
6th and Cedar (529 Cedar Avenue scuth) , Minneapolis to. a small
church on Franklin - 2421 East Frankzln, Minneapolis. .
Sometime in 1973 (I think ~ I can't remember the dates) at
least on two occasions within a few months of éach other the
offices were broken into at 2421 E. Franklin. Mimeograph
machines were broken and national membership files of the
New American Movement were taken.
Boneywell Project was one of two Twin City chapters of the
New American Movement and Marv Davidov and Paula-Giese were
elected representatives of the National Interim Committee of
New American Movement. The national office of N.A.M. was at
2421 rranklin from the Winter of 1971 until 1974. The
National Officg of N.A.M. and Chapter office of the Minne-
apolis chapter of N.A.M. were on the first floor of this empty
church which N.A.M. rented. Honeyweli Project offices were
in the basement from Spring 1972 until Winter of 1974 or

early 1975.

On one of the occasions when the offices were broken into ' .
and burglarized, Honeywell Project lost an important scrap ]
book with important documents in it. Honeywell Project's
files appeared to have been scrutinized and were in dis-

array. N.A.M. offices on the first floor were also broken

into.

INTERROGATORY NO. 1l: State whether yoﬁ reported to any

law enforcement authorities any unauthorized entry into or theft

"of any material from any ‘of the premises identified in your fesponse

to Interrogatory No. 8 during the years 1968-1974, and if so,
set forth the date of such report, a summary of the information

So reported, and identify the agency to which the report was made.





